NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please note that the City of Auburn City Commission will hold a hearing on May 20, 2024, at 7 p.m. concerning proposed amendments to the Development Plan and
Tax Increment Financing Plan of the City of Auburn Downtown Development Authority.

PRIOR TO THIS PUBLIC MEETING, a 30-minute discussion meeting will be held for the taxing jurisdictions will take place at City Hall on May 20, 2024, at 6:30 p.m.

The boundaries of the development area are the same as the boundaries of the
City of Auburn Downtown Development Authority, including the new Auburn Meadows
apartment complex to be developed at 4949 S. Garfield, Auburn, Michigan 48611. A
map and description of the development area plus proposed amendments to the
development plan and tax increment financing plan is on file with the Auburn City Clerk
and available for public inspection at the Auburn City Hall located at 113 E. Elm Street,
Auburn, Michigan 48611.

All aspects of the development plan and tax increment financing plan will be
open for discussion at the public hearing noted above.

The public hearing is the opportunity for the City Commission to hear comments
and objections from interested persons to the proposed development plan and tax
increment financing plan. Persons wishing to be heard may appear for the public
hearing or, alternatively, may submit written comments to the City Commission. Written
comments should be addressed to the City of Auburn Clerk at 113 E. Elm Street,
Auburn, Michigan 48611 and received by her no later than 3 p.m. on May 20, 2024.
